
 

 
 

 

 

20
th
 November, 2018 

 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART “JUMP OFF”! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

On Friday, 7
th 

December 2018, the students at Kirrawee P.S. will be having a “Jump Off” 

skipping event as our annual support for the Heart Foundation. 

 

The Heart Foundation needs funds to research to assist in the prevention of heart disease. 

Each year the students at Kirrawee P.S. do their best to provide funds for this worthy cause, 

while at the same time getting fit and being active and skipping. 

 

 

On Friday, students will skip with members of their Peer Support Group at a number of 

stations around the school. There will be various skipping activities to participate in. 

 

 

If you would like to donate to the Heart Foundation, please go to their website, any 

donations would be greatly appreciated. https://www.heartfoundation.org.au/donate 

 

 

 

Gratefully Yours, 

Mrs Robyn Stephens  Mrs Michelle Werner      Mrs Shannon Newman 

A.P. Support Unit   Classroom Teacher      SRC Coordinator 

KIRRAWEE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Bath Rd, Kirrawee, 2232 

Ph 9521 4514     Fax 9545 3318 

Email: kirrawee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


